
From: Lakhanpal, Manisha
Sent: 11/1/2012 4:01:06 PM
To: PG&E Tariffs (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=PGETariffs); ED Tariff

Unit (edtariffunit@cpuc.ca.gov)
RedactedCc:
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Tom, Jonathan 
P. (jonathan.tom@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: Suspension Notice for AL 4121-E PG&E

As per GO 96-B, General Rule 7.5.2, Energy Division Staff are suspending the Advice Letter 
4121-E, submitted on October 3, 2012. The Advice Letter requires Commission Resolution and 
Staff Review, which will extend beyond the initial review period of 30 days.

Please find attached copy of the Suspension Notice.

Manisha Lakhanpal

Analyst, Electric Market Structure and Design

CPUC

415.703.5905

SB GT&S 0306201
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